
Dress down day 

 

On Thursday 18th October we are inviting children to come to school 

in non-uniform for a donation of either chocolate or a bottle of wine. 

The donated items will be used to support the two raffles at the 

Firework event on Friday 2nd November. If you wish to make a 

donation of wine please bring the bottle into the office. Chocolate 

items can be brought into school by your child. 

 

Thank you for your support 
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